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18 AUGUST 2021 

MARKET UPDATE COVID-19 

Hallenstein Glasson Holdings Ltd advises that due to the COVID-19 alert system in New Zealand moving to Level 
4 from 11.59pm on 17 August all stores in New Zealand are now closed. The web stores will continue to trade 
for essential items.  

The Group will continue to follow advice and monitor the situation closely to ensure an agile approach to reduce 
any adverse impact on trading and to protect our team and customers. 

 

Stuart Duncan 

Group CEO 

 


